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Dear Parents/Carers,  

As we come to the end of another fantastic year at Adswood Primary we would like to 

thank you for your ongoing support. 

Working together means the best possible outcomes for our children. 

  

 

 

Each class team continue to send out a blog each week detailing the learning that will take place 

for the week ahead. Attendance results and key messages are also sent out alongside a range of 

photographs of the children’s learning in our school.  

Summer Fair - Thank you for your support and donations towards our summer fair. We look 

forward to the event tomorrow after school! The money raised will be used to purchase fieldwork 

resources for our children to aid their learning in Geography.  



 

Sports Day – We managed to run all the sports days this week and all were well attended. The 

children enjoyed the range of activities and good sportsmanship was evident throughout! Well 

done to all the children, great team work and great superpowers! The junior sports day is on 

Monday.  

 

Coming up….. 

 

Monday 1st July – Junior Sports day – Year 3 and Year 4- 9.30am / Year 5 and Year 6 – 

1.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd July – Stay and play for our new Reception parents 

Wednesday 3rd July – New nursery children for September taster session 

Thursday 4th July – Year 6 high school transition day  

Tuesday 9th July – Year 2 Victorian Workshop in school 

Wednesday 10th July 3.30-6pm – Open Evening for all children Nursery – Year 6 (reports to 

be sent out) 

Tuesday 23rd July – End of Year production at 2pm. – Year 6 parents/carers 

Wednesday 24th July - End of Year production at 6pm. – Year 6 parents/carers 

Thursday 25th July – Leavers Disco – 6.30-8pm 

Friday 26th July – Leavers Assembly 9.15am  

 

Friday 26th July – school closes and reopens to children on Tuesday 3rd September 2024. 

 

A busy few weeks ahead!  

 

Thank you for your continued support as always. 

M Smart and the Adswood Team 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  



   

  

  


